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 to SC 24


Resulting from WG 8 Meeting #16, Orlando, Florida, USA

1. Liaison with the IAU/IAG Working Group On Cartographic Coordinates And Rotational Elements Of The Planets And Satellites
ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 24/WG 8 requests that SC 24 establish formal liaison with the IAU/IAG (International Astronomical Union and International Association of Geodesy) Working Group On Cartographic Coordinates And Rotational Elements Of The Planets And Satellites. The establishment of an effective liaison relationship with the IAU will be very beneficial to the development of the SRM (CD 18026) project within WG 8.
2. Status of Category C Liaison request with the NATO MSCO

Whereas Resolution 4 of WG 8 Meeting #14, Stuttgart, Germany requested that a Category C Liaison relationship be established with the NATO Modelling and Simulation Co-ordination Office (MSCO), WG 8 requests that the SC 24 Secretariat investigate the status of the approval of this liaison and report back to WG 8.

3. Release of the EDCS FDIS

WG 8 informs SC 24 that the text of FDIS 18025 (EDCS) is expected to be produced by the editors on 26 January 2004.

4. Next WG 8 meeting

The 17th SC 24/WG 8 meeting is scheduled for 30 January - 6 February 2004 in Crawley, West Sussex, U.K. The Meeting Announcement and Preliminary Agenda has been issued as WG 8 N0331.

5. Next version of SRM

WG 8 notes the recommendation of the SRM Editing Meeting regarding the advancement of the document to FCD at its next publication. WG 8 advises SC 24 that a consequence of this decision is that the next version cannot be produced in time to hold the SRM FCD Editing Meeting in the same time frame as the SC 24 and WG meetings to be held in late July 2004 in Breckenridge, Colorado, USA. The SRM FCD Meeting is now expected to be held in October 2004.

6. Next version of SRM Binding to C

WG 8 notes the recommendation of the SRM Binding to C Editing Meeting regarding the advancement of the document to FCD at its next publication. WG 8 advises SC 24 that a consequence of this decision is that the next version cannot be produced in time to hold the SRM FCD Binding to C Editing Meeting in the same time frame as the SC 24 and WG meetings to be held in late July 2004 in Breckenridge, Colorado, USA. The SRM FCD Binding to C Meeting is now expected to be held in October 2004.

7.  Thanks to Local Organizer and Sponsors

ISO/IEC JTC1/SC 24/WG 8 wishes to thank the following people and institutions for their contribution to a smooth running, pleasurable, and efficient meeting:

· Dr. Robert Cox of SAIC for hosting the meeting; and

· Tim Gifford and Cindy Hall for their work as meeting organizers.
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